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Friday 7th February 2025  

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Torbay Music Festival – Friday 28th February 2025 

 

 

Over the Spring term, children in Years 3 and 4 have been engaging in whole class 

instrumental sessions with Kip Pratt. In addition, eight children from across Key Stage 2 have 

been engaging in weekly one-to-one music sessions.  We are extremely grateful that all of 

these sessions have been grant-funded by Torbay Music Festival, La Motte Charity and our 

Coffee and Cake team.  Torbay Music Festival have asked if the children taking part will 

share a short performance during their annual festival week in February.  

 

Given the financial support that the festival, and the other charities, have offered the school, 

we are really keen to show them what their investment has brought to our children. With this 

in mind Kip and I have been working closely with the festival team to make arrangements 

that will mean that children can comfortably showcase their talent and the compositions 

they have been working on.  

 

The festival will take place on Friday 28th February at 2:00pm – 3:00pm, at school.  We would 

like to invite family and friends along to watch and support their child. 

 

If you would like to come and watch your child’s performance, free of charge, please can 

you confirm your attendance and how many seats you would like on the school gateway by 

Wednesday 26th February 2025. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michaela Cousins 

School Senior Leader and Music Subject Partner 
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